Please consider this letter as part of your panel review process.

We need to ban fracking in Newfoundland and Labrador. Fracking requires a huge amount of water -- which is
irreversibly polluted with chemicals. Given the number of boil order advisories across the island at any given time, it's
inconceivable that we'd just throw water away to line the pockets of multi-national fracking corporations.

Though not currently residing on the island, | consider it my 2nd home and would feel very disappointed for my family
and friends.



